
Minutes of the meeting of Watton Town Council HR Committee held in 

Wayland Hall on May 26th @ 2pm 2022 

 

 

1. No apologies for absence received 

 

2. Resolution passed to exclude the public and press to consider staffing matters 

 

3. No Declarations of Interest made 

 

4. The minutes from the meeting held on 12.11.21 were accepted 

 

5. Staffing matters: 

Due to the resignation of the Market Supervisor the Council will need to consider     
how to fill the vacancy. 
Suggestions: 
1. Contact local Town Councils to enquire whether they would be willing to enter 

into a Service Level Agreement to provide market supervision 
2. Contact companies the town council already works with to see if they could 

provide market supervision 
3. Approach volunteer who works on a regular Wednesday stall regarding 

taking on the position of Market Supervisor. 
 

6. No future meeting date set. 

 

 

 


